

February 21, 2023

Treg Taylor, Attorney General Attorney General's Office 1031 W 4<sup>th</sup> Avenue, Suite 200 Anchorage, AK 99501-1994 RECEIVED

FEB 2 2 2023

LAW-GIVIL-ANC

Dear General Taylor:

Thank you for your February 1, 2023 letter regarding the dispensing of Mifepristone in your state. Your letter acknowledges the complexity of this issue. While Walgreens has publicly expressed its intent to become a certified pharmacy under the Food and Drug Administration's ("FDA") program, the company has made clear that it would do so consistent with all applicable laws and as a result would not be able to dispense Mifepristone in all locations. Additionally, Walgreens has not made any representations about using the mail to dispense this drug.

Walgreens is not currently dispensing Mifepristone in any of its locations. As you know, to become certified by the FDA, participating pharmacies must satisfy a range of safety and risk mitigation requirements to dispense this drug. At this time, we are working through the certification process, which includes the evaluation of our pharmacy network to determine where we will dispense Mifepristone and training protocols and updates for our pharmacists. Walgreens does not intend to dispense Mifepristone within your state and does not intend to ship Mifepristone into your state from any of our pharmacies. If this approach changes, we will be sure to notify you.

We appreciate you communicating your concerns and trust that this response provides additional clarity.

Sincerely,

Danielle C. Gray

Executive Vice President, Global Chief Legal Officer

melle C. Ly

Walgreens Boots Alliance

RECEIVED

FEB 2 2 2023

-LAW-CIVIL-ANC

Treg Taylor, Attorney General Attorney General's Office 1031 W 4th Avenue, Suite 200 Anchorage, AK 99501-1994